
Roisin McAllister 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Attachments: 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

DevelopmentPlan@midulstercouncil.org 
22 September 2020 15:04 
McMillen, Elaine; DevelopmentPlan@midulstercouncil.org 
DfE Permanent Secretary Support; DfE CLU Mailbox 
RE: DfE response to re-consultation of Mid Ulster Council LDP 2030 Draft Plan -
September 2020 
MUDPS-31 (New submission Sept 2020) - Acknowledgement.pdf 

Please find attached acknowledgement letter for your records. 

Kind Regards, 

Reisin McAllister 

Local Development Plan Team 

Mid Ulster District Council 

Magherafelt Office 

50 Ballyronan Road 

Magherafelt, Co. Derry 

BT45 GEN 

Comhairle Ceantair 

LarUladh 

Mid Ulster 
District Council 

From: McMillen, Elaine 
Sent: 21 September 20 
To: DevelopmentPlan@midulstercouncil.org 
Cc: DfE Permanent Secretary Support <Permanent.SecretarySupport@economy-ni.gov.uk>; DfE CLU Mailbox 
<clumailbox@economy-ni.gov.uk> 
Subject: DfE response to re-consultation of Mid Ulster Council LDP 2030 Draft Plan - September 2020 

Good afternoon 

Please find attached the DfE's updated response to re-consultation of the Mid Ulster Local Development 
Plan 2030 - Draft Plan Strategy. 

Many Thanks 

Central Management Branch 
Department for the Economy 
Netherleigh 
Massey Avenue 
Belfast, BT4 2JP 
Web: www.economy-ni.gov.uk 
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MUDPS/31 (Updated Version)


























